August 9, 2019

To: Mayor and City Council Members

From: Douglas G. Faseler : .
City Manager MM"7_, : A./@VL

Re: Sales Tax on Residential Electric and Gas Sales

Attached is my memo regarding this sales tax that was provided to City Council in June 2018. City
Council approved the proposed ordinance on first reading. When the item went before City Council for
second reading it was tabled until budget discussions. It was not discussed during the budget process
and no further action was taken. Since more than a year has passed, and there are three new Council
Members seated on Council, it is the City Attorney’s opinion that both a first and second reading is
required on this ordinance if it is to move forward.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

C.c. Rick Cortes
Susan Caddell
Andy Quittner



